
 

 

HALEWOOD 

ACADEMY 

We Seek the Best 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As we approach the end of this Academic year I’d like to take this opportunity 

to thank you for your support this year in reminding your child to bring their PE 

kit each week, helping them get it ready for each practical lesson and replacing 

any lost or outgrown items throughout the year.  

Students will continue to have practical lessons next year therefore will need 

full Halewood Academy PE kit ready for September. Alternative clothing like 

football kits, active wear or gym clothing should only be worn as a last resort 

when a students kit has been lost, misplaced or is too small. The Halewood 

Academy kit each student requires should include: 

• Black & White PE top 

• Black & White shorts, black leggings or black tracksuit bottoms 

• Black & White training top/jumper (optional) 

• Trainers 

• Hair bobble if required 

All kit and uniform can be purchased via the school website in the ‘Parents and 

Carers’ tab, then ‘School Uniform  PE Kit’. The supplier we use is SWI 

Schoolwear. Uniform and PE kit can be ordered via their website; 

swischoolwear.co.uk or with telephone orders on 01928 752 610.  

Please bare in mind that orders made close to the end of the summer holidays 

may risk not being delivered in time for the start of the school year. Therefore, 

please ensure all uniform and PE kit orders are placed in plenty of time for the 

start of term. 

The PE department will also be ordering spare kit ready for the start of next 

year. A range of sizes will be available for students to borrow if they forget their 

kit or parts of their kit. It is an expectation that students borrow kit when 

necessary to ensure that participation can continue.   

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate in contacting the PE department. 

Regards 

 

Miss H Scott 

(Leader of PE & Associate Assistant head) 

 


